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 To the families of Sacred Heart School: 
The faculty and staff at Sacred Heart 
School have followed in the example of St. 
Isidore, the patron saint of farmers.  From 
Mike to Lisa and Lorraine, Mrs. Thompson 
to Mrs. Cooper, from Mrs. Malmin to Mrs 
Offen and every teacher in between we 
have devoted our careers to planting seeds;   
seeds of friendship and love, seeds of  
faith, academics and service. 
 
I would like to thank our parents  who have  
placed value and priority in the faith-based 
education that we have offered at Sacred 
Heart.  Thank you for sharing your most 
treasured gifts from God- your children. 
 
I will always be grateful  for the times we 
played together, worked together, prayed 
together, cried together; loved together; 
laughed together, shared bread together; 
sang together; grew together; and 
worshipped together.   
 
Together we are the Sacred Heart of 
Christ. 
 
As we move forward, I challenge our 
Sacred Heart family to “Pass It On”.  
 
 It only takes a spark to get a fire going.  
Soon all those around can warm up in its 
glowing.  That’s how it is with God’s love 
once you’ve experienced it. 
 
You spread the love to everyone. 
You want to pass it on.  
 
  Mrs. Weigle 

Pottery 
The Pottery is no longer at Turtle Creek.  It has 
been picked up and will be available at our family 
potluck tonight.  If you aren’t planning on coming to 
the potluck you may stop by school in the next 
couple of weeks and pick it up. 
 
Sacred Heart Yearbooks 
As you finish the personal pages on the yearbook please 
mark the pages as print ready.  Deadline to order and 
complete yearbooks is June 13th. 
 

Iowa AEA Online 
Enclosed in your child’s report card on Thursday will 
be information on Iowa AEA Online.  Iowa AEA 
Online is a link devoted to educational resources 
that are available to your family for summertime 
learning. 
 
Summer Band 
A summer band schedule has been attached to this 
newsletter for anyone who expressed interest . 
 
Events to put on your calendar: 
May 23rd All School Potluck 
 
May 24th Last Day of School 
 9:00 Graduation Mass 
 11:30 Dismissal 
 
 

 

 


